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NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 

Dear friends and supporters of the “Our Kids” Centre, 

We wish you a Happy Easter! We are grateful for your kind support of the “Our Kids” Centre! 

As a result of your generosity, we continue our work providing kids with the best services. 

Here is some news on what has been going on in the Centre in January, February and March 

2020. 

 

LATEST NEWS 
 

 

 

BRASS BAND AT THE “OUR KIDS” CENTRE 

On January 8th, Kyiv Academic Municipal Brass Band 

came to the Centre. The musicians played classical 

music and sang Christmas carols for our children. Our 

kids were pleased to hear beautiful music and excited 

to see a real Brass Band so close. Someone even tried 

his hand at being a conductor.   

08.01.2020 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

OPEN DAY AT THE KYIV COLLEGE OF WATER 
TRANSPORT 

Older children of the Centre were invited for the Open 

Day at the Kyiv College of Water Transport. They got 

more information about professions they can master in 

the future.  We hope this visit was useful for our 

children and will help them to choose their future 

careers. 

Also, we were very proud of one of our kids who is a 

student of the College, Anna, presented the profession 

of Chef. 

20.02.2020 

  

  

 

 

AMAZING PEOPLE 

Day by day we are working to bring more joy and 

happiness in our kids' lives. But, no matter how much 

we try, all this would be impossible without help of 

people, living next to us. Anatoliy, Volodymyr Byliak, 

Svitlana Malynka, Victor Malytskiy, Nataliia Savchenko, 

Liliia Bondarenko, Ashor Sarkoyan, Akopyan Ramzik 

and people who do not want to be named support us 

with clothes, food and other goods for the kids. 

 

  

  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

BEAUTY AVAILABLE FOR EVERYONE! 

On the eve of the International Women’s Day, 

hairdressers Alina and Anastasiya came to the Centre 

with an important mission to make our girls and boys 

more beautiful and stylish. 

For more than 3 hours they had been working on the 

new haircuts of 22 children! The result was amazing. 

Children, with wide smiles on their faces, seemed more 

confident and happy. We have seen once again that 

beauty is a power! 

03.03.2020 

  

 
 
 

 

 

PAPER DISCO 

The day of March 6th became an official day of 

freedom and naughtiness for our children! Thanks to 

our friends from Taekwondo sports section and 

Yevgeniia Vaskonian, owner of the event company 

«Creative show» the kids enjoyed a Paper Disco.  

Rock music, bright confetti and spirit of freedom made 

this day! 

We thank "Barbecue House" for delicious B-B-Q our 

children tasted after fiery dancing. 

06.03.2020 

  

  



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the children and the whole team at the “Our Kids” Centre I thank you very much and I am 
sending you our sincere best wishes. 

Warm regards,  

 

 

  

Barbara-Maria Monheim 

 

 


